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I am wholeheartedly in favor of in-person voting on Election Day with identification 

required. This would cut down on fraud since mail-in voting is known to be less 

secure. This would do a lot to boost the confidence that are elections are fair and 

secure.  Everyone enjoys the convenience of mail-in voting, but it’s not worth the risk 

of increased percentages of fraud. I respectfully ask that this bill be approved.  

Thank you, 

Ann Thomson  

 


